Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Xinggang Tong [xtong@otgenv.com)]

Sent: Sunday, November 27, 2011 10:43 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: [Fwd: Re: RO2959: well installation report submitted]
Hi Jerry,

Hope you had a great Thanksgiving Holiday!

I submitted a well installation report to ACEH on 10/27/11 for the site with an ACEH case
#R02959. As you know this site is funded by the State Orphan site cleanup grant. 1In the
well installation report I recommended that the seven newly installed wells be monitored
quarterly in 2012 to assess groundwater quality and seasonal variation of contamination
concentration. However, the State will not release grant for the 4 quarterly monitoring
events for 2012 without your approval letter. I really appreciate if you could review the
well installation report and let me know if you agree with the one-year quarterly monitoring
recommendation.

Thank you.

Xinggang Tong, PhD, PE

Project Manager

OTG EnviroEngineering Solutions, Inc.
7700 Edgewater Drive, Suite 260
Oakland, CA 94621

(510)465-8982

———————————————————————————— Original Message ----------------------------
Subject: Re: R02959: well installation report submitted

From: "Xinggang Tong" <xtong@otgenv.com>
Date: Thu, October 27, 2011 4:56 pm
To: "dehloptoxic, Env. Health" <deh.loptoxic@acgov.org>

"Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health" <jerry.wickham@acgov.org>

Hello,

A report for well installation and additional soil sampling for RO#2959 has been uploaded to
the County's ftp site.

Thanks.

Xinggang Tong, PhD, PE
Project Manager
OTG EnviroEngineering Solutions, Inc.



7700 Edgewater Drive, Suite 260
Oakland, CA 94621
(510)465-8982



